
 

 

 

        
7th November 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
On Friday 1st December 2023 we are holding a special rock star lunch as below 
 
Cheeseburger 
Fries 
Rockin Rocky Road  
Milkshakes 
 
If your child normally has a packed lunch but would like to have a lunch on this day please 
complete and return the reply slip below and pay £2.60 on Parent Pay which is the cost of a 
school meal including drink and dessert. If your child is entitled to Free School Meals then you 
do not need to complete this form. This must be returned to school by Monday 20th November 
2023. 
 
You do not need to do anything if your child usually has a school meal. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Liz Meehan 
Senior Administrator 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
 
Name of child …………………………………………….  Year ………………………… 
 
 
I would like my child to join in Rock star lunch on Friday 1st December and have paid £2.60 for 
the lunch on Parent Pay. 
 
 
Signed ……………………………………….. Relation to child …………………………………… 
 
 
 


